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Alexus Austin

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 8:22 AM
To: 'MARK A. LIGON'
Subject: RE: Docket #150102-SU

Good morning. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 150102-SU and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Have a good day, 
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: MARK A. LIGON [mailto:ligon11@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 7:53 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket #150102-SU 
 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
My name is Mark Ligon. My wife and I purchased a condo at Cape Haze Resort for our upcoming 
retirement home. It has come to our attention that there is a proposal to increase our wastewater bill 
by more than 100% with the average bill being around $150.00. We currently live in Tennessee and 
this is unheard of here. Please consider this carefully because if approved we may decide to sell our 
unit and retire somewhere with a lower cost of living. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Mark A. Ligon 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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